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Thank you for your latter of 16 Octobes and the copy
of your =report on the future of 2Agsofir rolations with
Development Agencies in Britain,

I am interested to knovw about a possible further
meeting in London at the ond of Novenber. I have read
your xeport carefully, especially the conclusions, and I
think they reflect a2 realistio assessnent of the prospadts
for bilateral cooperation, based in pazrt on our various
conversations face Lo face. Your idsa of individual
agreements with certain Developméent Agenclonr seems to me &
reslistic strategy. I still think that you might £ind it
cf interest also o talk to members of the British Venture
Capital Aepociamtion, detailes ©f whieh I have given you.
But I appreciate that this is a private sector bedy, and
80 kefore doing s0 you might like t¢ talk to the Italian
equivalent organisation, which is called AIFY, baged in
Milan. The contagt is Professoressa Anna Qexvasoni, whose
telephone number is 02-3452356/7/8%, Perhaps you are
already in touch with hex?

Thank you again for your help over Convexrsia 91. As
there may be a similar avent in London next year, my visit
te Bologna was very useful, 1 hope to find a reason to
return goon, but please oome and see us 1n Rome first.
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